

PANHELLENIC SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION

Building a Better America through Education and Hellenism

January 2, 2021

Rev. Fr. James Retelas Annunciation Church 600 Alhambra Blvd. Sacramento, CA 95816-3806

Dear Rev. Fr. Retelas,

We are pleased to share with you that the PanHellenic Scholarship Foundation will once again offer \$250,000 in scholarship awards to 40 exceptional Greek American undergraduates. We kindly ask you to present this opportunity to your congregation and encourage college students in your parish to apply. Enclosed you will find a flyer for your bulletin.

Our scholarship awards are available to all undergraduate students of Hellenic descent. They are offered to recognize students of high scholastic achievement for their accomplishments, and to provide support to those in financial need.

\$200,000 are awarded to 20 students based on financial need and academic achievement. \$50,000 are awarded to 20 students based solely on academic achievement. \$20,000 are specifically awarded to music and arts majors.

The application is currently available on our website, and the deadline to apply is Sunday, January 31, 2021. The scholarships will be distributed at our Awards Ceremony and Gala, which will be held on Saturday, June 19, 2021.

The Foundation strives to promote education which, combined with the values of our Faith and Heritage, encourages and guides our scholarship recipients to become significant achievers and contribute meaningfully to society.

Due to the pandemic, it is vital that all eligible students know about this scholarship opportunity. This is not for us, but for them our beloved college students and future leaders of our Church. We thank you for your assistance and support.

Regards,

Robert A. Buhler

Chairman







\$250,000 IN SCHOLARSHIPS

\$20,000 awarded to Music and Arts Majors

\$200,000

20 Awards of \$10,000 each based on academic merit and financial need \$50,000

20 Awards of \$2,500 each based on academic merit and financial need









The 2020/2021 scholarship application is available and can be completed online!

Applications from eligible college students accepted through January 31, 2021. The application and qualification criteria, requirements, and guidelines are available at www.panhellenicsf.org.

If you are an undergraduate of Hellenic descent, we encourage you to apply for the scholarship awards!

For any questions or inquiries: Please email info@panhellenicsf.org or call our office at (312) 357-6432



PanHellenic Scholarship Foundation 8501 West Higgins Road • Suite 210 Chicago, Illinois 60631

312.357.6432



312.872.0090



panhellenicsf.org



info@panhellenicsf.org